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I write in support of HB2979, the Food Systems Resilience bill.  

As we all saw during the pandemic, we need to shore up our food supply in case of 

emergencies. We can save money and expect a better outcome if we invest in 

disaster resilience, rather than try to pay for disaster recovery after livestock die and 

topsoil is washed away.  

 

I urge you to vote for HB2979. Thank you. 
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